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Films of polyethylene terephthalate having an ink coat~ 

ing thereon and suitable for use as drafting papers are 
disclosed. With such ?lms the ink is adhered to the 1m 
derlying sheet using a new polyvinyl alcohol admixture 
with other coating materials and the resulting product is 
substantially or completely devoid of broadening or 
spreading beyond the intended con?nes of the lines While 
maintaining good ink adhesion to the underlying sheet. 
The synthetic plastics ?lm is coated on one or both 

sides of its surfaces With a layer susceptible to marking 
by hydrophilic inks with a coating of (l) polyvinyl al 
cohol, or partially hydrolyzed polyvinyl acetate Which 
has been hydrolyzed to a degree of at least 72 mole per 
cent, and preferably 72—88, to provide adhesion of the 
ink to the ?lm, and (2) from Weight percent calculated 
on the total Weights of (1) plus (2), of 10-70 a hydro 
phobic additivc. Component (2) is selected from suitable 
Waxes and polymeric materials including a ?lm-forming 
or non~?lm~forming polymer or copolymer of acrylic or 
methacrylic acid, or an ester of either acid, or 
a polymer or copolymer of vinyl acetate, copolymerizable 
monomers for the acrylates include styrene, alkyl sub 
stituted styrene, acrylonitrile, mcthacrylonitrllc, vinyl acc 
tate, methacrylic acid, acrylic acid, malcic acid, fumaric 
acid, itaconic acid, crotonic acid, acrylamide and meth 
acrylamide. Conventional coating additives may be in 
cluded in the coating layer. Various plastics ?lm bases 
may be used; biaxially oriented polyethylene tcrephthal 
ate ?lms are preferred. 

Speci?c hydrophobic additives (2) include: copolymers 
of ethylacrylate, methyl methacrylate and methacrylic 
acid, and an aqueous emulsion of homopolyvinyl acetate. 
Coating Weights of the dried coating layer, in terms of 
the Weight of component (1), range from 0.04 to 0.3 
g./n1.2 


